
Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this message finds you well. We want to inform you about an update regarding your 

recent order with us. 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, there has been a shipping delay with your order #[Order 

Number]. We understand how important it is for you to receive your items on time, and we 

sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

Our team is actively working to resolve the issue, and we estimate that your order will be 

shipped by [New Shipping Date]. You will receive a notification with tracking information as 

soon as it is dispatched. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. We truly appreciate your business, and if you 

have any questions or need further assistance, please don't hesitate to reach out to our customer 

service team. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Customer Service Contact Information] 


